
Email address: oamarubridgeclub@gmail.com 
 

  
 

Season's Greetings 
 
Friday 13 December 
This Friday is our last playing session for the year.  It is the Xmas Pairs and if the feeling moves you feel 
free to dress up.  There will be spot prizes and lots of fun. 
 
Please bring a small plate for afternoon tea. 
 
You can collect your 2025 Programme (and invoice) on Friday. 
 
Working Bee 
This was very successful and thanks to all those who participated. 

 
Regional Championships 
Congratulations to Frances Sheehy (and partner) whose team came first in the Senior section and to 
Kerry Kelly and Blair Corlet whose team came second in the Intermediate section.  Otago-Southland 
came second equal overall. 

 
2025  
A heads up for the following: 
 
Tuesday 14 January - 7pm - Combined Bronze/Silver wine and cheese evening 
This is to give you an opportunity to book partners for the 2025 year of play. 

 
Holiday Pairs - Thursday - 16 January 
Holiday Pairs start 16 January and there will be two rounds only. 
 
Individual Competitions 
Bronze Individuals start on 20 January and Silver on 21 January. 
 
Wednesday 29 January - 7pm - Bronze Come Back to Bridge Session 
We will be running a refresher evening for all Bronze players who wish to come. 
 
I will send out reminders again early in the New Year. 
 
To those who I will not see on Friday all the best for Xmas and hope to see you back playing bride in 
the New Year. 
 
 

Regards 
Alison  
Secretary 


